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DSC Marble Run photos 
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Are you interesting the Garage Sale? 

Deaf Community Catch–up! photos 

Community Catch up team challenge. 
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DSC Newsletter / Donate 

The cost of posting newsletters is getting higher and 

higher.   Please think about getting the 

newsletter via email If you can.  

 

 

 

 
 

If you receive your newsletter by post please make a 

donation to help with the cost of postage.  Suggested 

donation $10. 

We may have to start charging for posted 

newsletters. 

Please remember that parents are responsible for 

looking after your kids.  We don’t want them to get 

hurt or have an accident.  This includes NOT letting 

them run around the Club. 

Thanks 

Kids at events 
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Deaf Senior Citizens Canterbury 
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DSC Floor update 

The floor is almost complete and looks fantastic.   We are very grateful to 

Lottery Community Facilities & CERT for supporting this project. 

Cant’ believe it’s Autumn already!!! 
 

On our Club Day 22nd February, we had a great morning with fun 
games, organized by Jane Haigh an Janice Roberts. It’s was hilarious!!! 
Many Thanks to Jane and Janice for the Great Games. 
 

P.S. Please pay Membership if you haven’t done, by 30th April. Thank 
you. 
 

AGM will held Monday 10th May from 10am till 12pm.  

Stay Safe and Be Kind.  

Thank you, 

Elaine Taylor, 

Secretary 


